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 Barleymont Fairlop Montessori Nursery
Use of the Internet Policy
The Internet is a very useful resource to the Nursery. It is used by staff to research qualifications, source useful information on play and craft activities to name only a few. Children also benefit from having access to the Internet for researching information for projects as well as following interests and hobbies.
The Nursery staff members are aware that inappropriate websites must not be accessed by anyone using the Nursery’s computers.

Parents and carers will be asked for signed permission before their child may use the Internet. Staff must be vigilant when children are accessing the internet even where we have ensured that the inappropriate website are not accessible to the children and in fact anyone on the Nursery Computer. The Nursery will have the following Safeguards:
It is explained to children and young people:

· What they should do if they encounter something inappropriate when using the Internet

· Never to give our personal information, this could lead to you or other individuals being identified
· Be aware that people are not necessarily truthful and may not be who they say they are
· Be aware that some people are prepared to spend long time gaining the trust of young people
· Never arrange to meet anyone without the express knowledge and permission of a parent and carer who should accompany you
· Keep passwords responsibly
· Not to copy or delete others’ work
The Nursery will ensure that the following safeguards are in place:

· Filtered internet feed
· Staff will supervise the use of the internet
· The computers temporary internet files will be checked to monitor which sites are being accessed.

If a member of staff or child encounters something inappropriate whilst surfing the Internet:

· The child must tell a member of staff immediately
· The member of staff must notify the Manager
· The incident should be recorded and signed by the parent
· Records should be stored in the staff or child’s record

The Nursery will ensure that the computer has an up to date virus checker and firewall.

Staff will not use the Internet for personal use during Nursery sessions unless the Manager has given permission.

Any member of staff found accessing or allowing children or young people to access inappropriate websites will be subject to the Nursery’s’ Disciplinary Procedure.

The Nursery does not allow children to send and receive emails from the Nursery computers.
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